
Make sure
that all staff
understand
the survey's
purpose

STAFF

Use assemblies,
posters and emails
to promote the
survey with
students

The online
survey

In 2023, the survey is open from 
21st February to 21st March

You start planning how you will deliver the survey in your school:

Meet with the
staff (often
pastoral) that will
drive the survey
forward.

 OxWell emails
schools a

participation
agreement to sign

and return

2023 OxWell Student Survey

What's involved?

Why take part?

The OxWell Student Survey is a large-scale
online survey designed to measure the
wellbeing of children and young people
aged 9–18 years old. 

Led by researchers at the University of 
Oxford, the survey has run since 2019 and 
in 2021 more than 30,000 students from 
180 schools participated.

Schools 
sign up
online

Then, OxWell emails a resources pack to schools
containing:

A letter to send to
parents for opt-out

 does not collect any identifiable data

takes most pupils about 30 minutes

can be comfortably fitted into a lesson period

Presentation about the
survey for children and
young people.

Clear instructions for
children and young
people.

Survey URL
and log-in
details.

Receive tailored
summary reports

Access your data online via a digital platform: 
- Generate automatic reports (e.g. for Ofsted)
- Use the data to answer specific questions and identify areas
where pupils most need support 

Receive additional training
on how best to use your
data. 

To find out more and sign up
visit www.oxwell.org

https://oxwell.org/

